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EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT

Mr. Eric H. Johnson, Acting Director

Division of Reactor Safety and Projects

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000

Arlington, Texas 76012

.

SUBJE(T: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
DOCKET NOS. 50-445 50-446
RESPONSE TO NRC NOTICE OF DEVIATION
INSPECTION REPORT NO.: 50-445/85-11

Ref: 1. NRC letter of October 11, 1985, (R.P. Denise to W.G. Counsil)
concerning the inspection of Mr. T.F., Westerman, et.al. at 3
Comanche Peak during June 22 through August 31, 1985. _

2. TUGCO letter of November 11, 1985, (W.G. Counsil to R.P. Denise,
TXX-4619) which provided a partial response to your findings in
Reference 1.

3. TUGCO letter of December 17, 1985, (W.G. Counsil to Eric H.
Johnson, TXX-4563) which requested extention of response time for
Notice of Deviation in Reference 1 from December 15, 1985, to
January 15, 1986.

| Dear Mr. Johnson:

This letter completes our response to the findings of the subject inspec-
tion report. Reference 1 provided our response to the Notice of Violation
contained in your inspection report. The attachment to this transmittal

contains our reponse to the Notice of Deviation in your inspection report.
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Corrective Steps Which Have Been Taken and Results Achieved

*CPP-001 was revised on 9/6/85 eliminating the need to put in side bars
where extensive revisions to procedures are made. Where extensive changes
are made CPP-0C1 requires notation of extensive changes on the procedure
transmittal document. New procedures and revisions to procedures issued
since 9/6/85 are consistent with these revised requirements. This inclu-
des CPP-007, -010 and -016 cited by NRC.

Actions Taken To Prevent Recurrence

The revision of CPP-001 and subsequent retraining to the new requirements
of CPP-001 of persons that prepare, review and approve CPPs will prevent
recurrence of this problem in the future.




